
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP CLERK 

13551 Myron Avery Drive, Marshall, MI 49068 

 

 

CLARIFICATION NOTICE – PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST AND ELECTION 
COMMISSION MEETING 

 

 The information published in the Marshall Advisor and BC Shopper is incorrect. 
The public notice on the Marshall Township website and posted at the Township Hall 
are correct. 

 The Marshall Township Election Commission will meet on Tuesday, April 11, 
2023, at 9:30 a.m. at the Township Hall, 13551 Myron Avery drive, Marshall, MI 49068. 

 The Public Accuracy Test for the May 2, 2023, school election in the Marshall 
School District will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, April 12, 2023, at the 
Township Hall, as well. 

 Both events are open to the public to attend. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Jeff Albaugh, Marshall Township Clerk 

April 8, 2023 

  


